Patient Participation Group

March 2014 Update on
Agreed Plan for 2013/14
Attendees: Mrs Marie Bottomley (PM), Mrs Carole Miller (Secretary), BP (Patient), JH (Patient), RC (Patient), JC (Patient), PS (Patient) 

Apologies: JH (patient)

This plan was agreed by all at the PPG Meeting:

	Item
	Description
	Timescale

	1


	New Appointment System

New appointment system started in November 2012 it was felt that a  patient information leaflet explaining the new system and a section on frequently asked questions would give a better understanding about the system and why the system has changed.  

Action:  MB & PS 
	May 2013
COMPLETED

	2
	Electronic Prescribing

The Practice has signed up to Electronic Prescribing, the local pharmacies are also ready to role this out.  The Practice has a training session in May 2013 and would looking to go Live mid May 2013. 

	May 2013
Unfortunately the training dates offered to the practice could not be accommodated.  Funds for training will not be available until 2015-16.



	3
	NHS Health Checks, Health Promotion & Long Term Conditions

The practice is aware of the low uptake for the NHS Health Checks and would like to increase patient uptake, raise awareness of health promotion and screening campaigns.  The practice will work with the PPG to help promote & increase the uptake by the end of March 2014.
Long Term Conditions to work with the PPG in developing patient information and promoting the Diabetes Year of Care Plan.
	12 months
This work is on-going.

(Practice Manager to provide update at June Meeting).

	4
	Hearing Aid Batteries

A request was made for the practice to supply hearing aid batteries.  Enquiries will be made to the Freeman Hospital regarding the practice being able to offer this facility.  This would prevent the patient travelling to hospital for this procedure.

The practice will look at the possibility of offering this service and implement this service if at all possible.
	May 2013
COMPLETED

	5
	Access to Healthcare for Young People
The Practice will continue to work with PPG members and Dr Jones in promoting access to healthcare for young people.  Could the practice become a distributor to young people with a C Card.
	June 2013

COMPLETED


	Date and time of next meeting

To be agreed


